Sara Kean

From: Sara Kean

Sent: October 6, 2017 2:57 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: NLH - 2018 Capital Budget Application - Filing Extensions - Intervenor Submissions and

Hydro's Reply Submission

As per the Industrial Customers’ request below and the subsequent request of the Consumer Advocate for an extension
of the filing of Intervenor Submissions, the Board will grant all parties and extension to October 12, 2017. The Board will
now set October 19, 2017 as the filing date for Hydro’s Reply Submission.

Regards

Sara Kean

Assistant Board Secretary and Records Administrator
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

120 Torbay Road, Prince Charles Building, Suite E-210
T:(709) 726-1119 | F: (709) 726-9604 | E: skean@pub.nl.ca

From: Cheryl Blundon
Sent: October 6, 2017 12:18 PM

Subject: RE: NLH - 2018 Capital Budget Application - Response to RFls - IC-NLH-011 (Rev 1)
Mr. Coxworthy,

The Board grants your request for an extension to file the submission from the Industrial Customer Group on Hydro's
2018 Capital Budget Application to Tuesday, October 10, 2017.

Cheryl Blundon

Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

120 Torbay Road, Prince Charles Building, Suite E-210
T:709-726-8600 | F: (709) 726-9604 | E: cblundon@pub.nl.ca



From: Paul L. Coxworthy [mailto:pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com]
Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 12:01 PM

Subject: RE: NLH - 2018 Capital Budget Application - Response to RFIs - IC-NLH-011 (Rev 1)

Dear Ms. Blundon,

In light of Hydro's filing yesterday afternoon of a revision to IC-NLH-011, and after initial consultation among
the representatives of the Island Industrial Customer Group, we are requesting an extension, to Tuesday,
October 10, 2017, for the filing of the Group's submissions on Hydro's 2018 Capital Budget Application. We
can advise that we expect those submissions to be confined to issues relating to capital project expenditures
which Hydro proposes to specifically assign to industrial customers.

We thank the Board for its consideration of this request.

Regards,

R\

STEWART Paul L. Coxworthy Cabot Place
Partner 1100 - 100 New Gower Street
A MCKE L"H"EY D: 709.570.8830 P.O. Box 5038
pcoxworthy @stewartmckelvey.com St. John's, NL A1C 5V3
AWYERS » AVOCATS P: 709.722.4270

F: 709.722.4565 stewartmckelvey.com





